March 27,2013

BROADWAY CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Roadway Reconstruction Starts Tuesday, April 2
Dear Broadway Neighbor,

On Tuesday, April 2 (weather permitting), the City’s contractor, D’Allessandro Corp, will
remobilize on Broadway to begin roadway reconstruction between Portland St and Clark St.
Due to the nature of the work, vehicle traffic will be reduced to one lane during work hours.
We expect the work to take about one month to complete.

Project Schedule

e Crews will first perform road work on the north side/westbound lane of Broadway
between Portland and Clark Sts. Westbound traffic will be detoured onto Hampshire
St; please see attached detour map.

e Once this section is complete, crews will move to the south side/eastbound lane of
Broadway. Eastbound traffic will be detoured onto Windsor St; please see attached
map.

e We expect the road work to take about one month to complete.

e Remaining construction activities include sidewalk reconstruction in select locations
between Portland St and Norfolk St, final paving and tree planting.

What to Expect during Roadway Reconstruction
e  Work hours will be 7 AM to 4 PM, Monday through Friday.
e During work hours, vehicle traffic will be reduced to one lane and detours will be in

place; please see detour map on the reverse for details. MBTA bus stops will not be
affected by the detours.

e “No Parking” signs will be posted; please be sure to check dates/times.

e Pedestrian and vehicle access into properties will be maintained at all times, but may be
restricted in certain ways.

e Emergency vehicles will have access at all times and all city services will continue
uninterrupted.

For Information or Assistance

If you have any questions regarding construction, please contact Dan Vallee, Project Manager, at
617.304.7756 or dvallee@cambridgema.gov . Please also contact Kelly Dunn, Community
Relations Manager at 617.349.4870 or kdunn@cambridgema.gov if you have any special need or
disability that requires special accommodations.

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding during these improvements.
Sincerely,

Dan Vallee, Project Manager
Cambridge Department of Public Works Detour Map >
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